
 Dear Friends,  

   

 Martha and I were led by the Spirit to dedicate Stark Farms to God, our families and our Country.   

 God, Family, Country: three things we would like to keep alive in America.  

   

 GOD  

   

 We dedicated Stark Farms to serving our God and our Lord Jesus Christ with belief in the Father 

 and the Son as witnessed, worshipped and written about the pioneering men and women of 

 Colonial times. 

  

 Most early settlers in America fled their homelands for religious freedom in order to practice their 

 faith and secure their independence from tyranny and oppression. These brave men and women 

 from across this new land risked it all by revolution (liberty or death) to collectively birth a new 

 nation for life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness for their families. Stark Farms exists by the 

 grace of God to help plant new seeds for God, Family and Country. In a way, Stark Farms is “back 

 to the future.” And back in time, we went!  

    

 FAMILY    

   

 Stark Farms is a true tribute to Family and is dedicated to the memory of the Stark family of New  

 Hampshire. Much has been written about the Starks in New Hampshire history but can now be  

 experienced firsthand at Stark Farms. (Read the Origins blog post for more on Stark history)  

   

 The strength of the colonial Stark family reminds us of how precious and necessary families are  

 to today’s society. At Stark Farms, family is the reason for being.  

   

 COUNTRY  

   

 And lastly, Stark Farms honors the men and women who respect the heritage and pedigree of our  

 Country. The Barn at Stark Farms reminds us of our Judeo Christion beginnings and  

 underpinnings established during revolution. The barn takes us back to times of personal  

 sacrifice, patriotism and a new national pride in our Republic.  

   

 God, Family, Country comes alive at Stark Farms. We can feel the ambiance in the Barn. The  

 Pastors from our church feel God’s presence, our family escapes the busyness of their businesses  

 and crowded schedules, and we salute the men and women who believe in our sovereign nation  

 and America’s rightful place in this world  

   

   

 Truly,  

 

 

   

   

 John and Martha Zumwalt  

 

 

   

   

   

   

 

http://uploads.documents.cimpress.io/v1/uploads/fc865d40-6034-4fc8-8729-896c0f7f9a5d~110/original?tenant=vbu-digital

